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Kate Masters

From: Aaron Smith <aaron.smith@lls.nsw.gov.au>

Sent: Wednesday, 26 July 2017 6:20 PM

To: Kate Masters

Subject: Notification of Modification Request - Woodlawn Bioreactor (MP 10_0012 MOD 2 

and DA 31-02-99 MOD 3), Collector Road, Tarago

Dear Kate 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to review documentation in relation to the proposed modifications to 
Woodlawn Bioreactor. Based on the information provided we recommend consideration be given in relation 
to obligations under the Biosecurity Act 2015 (NSW) which came into affect 1 July 2017 to minimise 
biosecurity risks as defined under the objects of the Act.  
 
If you have any questions in relation to the details provided above please contact me on 4824 1909. 
 
Regards  
     
 
Aaron Smith | Local Manager 

South East Local Land Services  

Level G | 159 Auburn St | Goulburn NSW 2580  
T: +61 2 4824 1909 M:0429 003 288 

E:   aaron.smith@lls.nsw.gov.au 

W:  www.lls.nsw.gov.au 

 

 

This message is intended for the addressee named and may contain confidential information. If you are not the 
intended recipient, please delete it and notify the sender. Views expressed in this message are those of the individual 
sender, and are not necessarily the views of their organisation. 


